
Dear Parent/Carer March 2022

Year 11 Prom – Thursday 7 July 2022

The Year 11 Prom will take place on Thursday 7 July at school. We are looking forward to
celebrating the students’ journey through Ashlyns and the end of the GCSE examination period
with them.

Parents are cordially invited to attend a Pimms reception for parents at 6.30pm in order to view the
arrival of all the students.  Please indicate on the online consent form (link below) if you would like
to attend the event. The form should be completed by Friday 29 April at the latest.

The price for the Prom ticket is £30, which includes live entertainment, food and drink, a magic
mirror for photographic memories and a Pimms reception for parents/carers

Once purchased the ticket is non-refundable, except if permission to attend is withdrawn.

As the Prom is a Year 11, Ashlyns students only event, no guests are permitted.  Please note that
stiletto heels should not be worn.

Payment can be made via the ‘Pay for other items’ area of ParentPay (our preferred option) or by
cheque (made payable to Ashlyns School); payment may be made in up to two installments.  If
paying by cheque, please complete and return the slip below to the Finance box outside the
staffroom. You will be notified when your ticket is available for collection. The deadline for full
payment is Friday 27 May; if paying in two installments, the first payment is due by Friday 29 April,
and the second one by Friday 27 May.

Students are reminded that there will be external security at the Prom, which is an alcohol-free
event. Students who do not adhere to our expected standards of behaviour and work ethic over
the next few weeks may have their invitation to the Prom withdrawn at the Headteacher’s
discretion. It is particularly important that all non-examination assessment for all subjects is
complete.

Tickets will only be issued if parental permission has been given, via online form:
Year 11 Prom Online Consent and Pimms Reception Form

We look forward to celebrating with our students at the Prom.

Yours sincerely

Miss A Shilliday
Head of Year 11

https://forms.gle/NCLAJaSMxVQU1NXy6


______________________________________________________________________________

Year 11 Prom – Thursday 7 July 2022 - Please return to the Finance box outside the staffroom by
Friday 29 April

In addition to returning this slip, the online consent form must also be completed.
It is not necessary to complete and return this form if paying by ParentPay.

Student Name: ______________________________________________  Form: _____________

I enclose a cheque for £______________ (insert amount) payable to Ashlyns School

Signed: _______________________________________  (Parent/Carer)  Date: ______________


